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Congratulations! 

 

Well done to the winners of our 

Special Class Prizes this year: 

 

Apple – Alfie-Ted & Ivy J 

Oak – Harvey & Sophie 

Willow – Edward & Darcey 

Ash – Abigail & Matthew 

Beech – Theo & Izzy 

Chestnut – Millie & Blake 

Sycamore – Zoe & Evie 

 

A special mention goes to our Year 6 

winners: 

 

Darcy – Sports Person of the Year 

Charlie – Mr Rankin Achievement 

Award 
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Upcoming Events… 

Mon 2nd September 

• School closed (Teacher Training 

Day) 

 

Tues 3rd September 

• School reopens for pupils 

 

 

Top Ten 

1. Holly J-T (Y4) 

2. Harry T (Y3) 

3. Millie A (Y5) 

4. Sophie C (Y5) 

5. Abigail H (Y3) 

6. Edward J (Y2) 

7. Oliver H (Y5) 

8. Adam R (Y5) 

9. Alec B (Y2) 

10. Poppy H (Y3) 

Message from Mrs Whitmarsh 

We are in much need of your 
help. I am running a half 
marathon on Sunday 15th 
September 2019, at 9:30am to 
raise much needed funds for our 
school. 

Please support my crazy 
endeavour by logging into my 
Just Giving Page 
https://www.justgiving.com/cro
wdfunding/kimberley-
allanwhitmarsh?utm_term=Q9D
V24KWB and donate whatever 
you can. Every penny counts! 

Good bye Year 6 

We would like to say 

farewell to our Year 6 

children and wish 

them all lots of luck at 

high school.   

 

We wish you all a very 

relaxing and happy 

summer holiday. 

We look forward to 

seeing you in 

September. 
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           Summer Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Charity Day – totals to follow 

 

 

 

          

 

FAN Club would like to take the 

opportunity to thank everyone involved 

in making the summer fair such a huge 

success.  The final total including a 

donation from Hagg Lane, the school 

stalls, FAN Club stalls and raffle was 

over £2500!  Thank you to Lidl for 

kindly donating everything for the BBQ, 

Greencore Groceries for the sauces and 

to Fairfax for donating the generator.  

We would like to thank our very 

committed volunteers as well as the 

huge number of extra helpers on the 

day who set up, manned stalls and 

cleared away, their help was greatly 

appreciated.  Thank you to everyone 

who donated items in advance and to 

every single person who came to the 

fair.  We have been very well 

supported, which we appreciate so 

much.  I would personally like to thank 

Donna Cooper (Secretary) and Kerri 

Wicks (Treasurer) for their incredibly 

hard work.   

The raffle has been drawn and all 

winners informed.  The next FAN Club 

event is the Scarecrow Hunt on 15th 

September.    Michelle Adair, FAN Club 

Chair 


